

CALL BEFORE YOU DIG, INC.

2040 Whitney Avenue Hamden, CT 06517-1025 1-800-922-4455 Fax 203-248-6448 www.cbyd.com

June 28, 2010

Ms. Maria Munoz
Agreement Administrator
US Department of Transportation
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration
Office of Contracts and Procurement, PHA-30
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE, E22-301
Washington, DC 20590

and

Ms. Annmarie Robertson
Agreement Administrator
US Department of Transportation
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration
Office of Pipeline Safety, PHP-20
246 E. Laverock Road
Indianapolis, IN 46220

RE: Grant DTPH56-10-G-PHPS02 Progress Report, SF-425 Mid-term Financial Status Report, and SF-270

Dear Ms. Munoz and Ms. Robertson,

The Grant awarded to Call Before You Dig had two components to it. One was the upgrade to the telephone system and the other was the production of the new safety video.

I am please to inform you of the completion of the telephone system upgrade. The grant funding for the telephone system completes 78% of our grant project.

The funding awarded for the telephone system was \$76,070.90. Our total cost for the system was \$77,926.34. The overage was due to shipping cost of \$711.47 not accounted for in the grant submission, wiring deficiencies of \$1,100.28 discovered during the system upgrade, and additional sales tax of \$43.60. Call Before You Dig Plans to pay these overages out of pocket, so the full amount of \$21,306.00 awarded for the Safety Video can be applied to that project.

I have attached copies of the invoices paid for the telephone system upgrade. Invoice 33991-REV, \$45,000, is the down payment for the contractor to begin work. Invoice 33991-B, \$31,825.06, is the balance of the completed project which includes the shipping cost. Invoice 34445, \$1100.28, is the replacement of the deficient wiring.

Included in this report, I have attached the SF-425 Mid-term Financial Status Report and the SF-270 requesting the remaining funding of the grant.

I hope you find this report satisfactory.

If you have any questions, please contact me via email or telephone at 860-613-3070.

Best regards,

Dean P. Muratori, President

Call Before You Dig



Know what's **below. Call before you dig.**